
MASKING REQUIREMENTS

 Dear Patient,

 While you stay with us, you will be required to wear a surgical mask 
 when anyone is in your room. We will provide this mask to you. 
 If  your mask becomes visibly soiled during your stay with us,  
 please ask a staff member for a new one and we will happily 
 replace your soiled mask.

 Additionally, all of our staff are required to wear a mask when 
 entering your room for any reason. If our staff enter your room 
 without a mask, you should remind them to put it on. 

 We appreciate your assistance in helping us to protect everyone 
 and keep us safe from the spread of COVID-19.

 Thank you for choosing Mon Health for your medical care.


